
























































































































































































































































































































































We, thesGlass of 1973, wish to dedicatesthis
edition of Vagabond II to the memory of John
Hayden Jr., a deceased alumnus. Jack would
have graduated with us, and his absence from
our ranks leaves us with a great sense of loss.
Far from being forgotten, Jack’s active sports
life stands as a tribute to him. Also, the new
scoreboard, erected in his honor, ensures that
he will be remembered at every sports contest
for years to come. Jack was a varsity football
player, and took part in varsity wrestling and
baseball also. It is with great pride that we
leave this yearbook as a memorial to Jack

Hayden.
















